From: Patrick Prendergast 
Sent: 26 June 2018 10:58
To: Andrew Lewis
Cc: Iain Osenton
Subject: 18/00513/REM 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Andrew,

I am responding to the above application and note the large number of tree removals to facilitate the new village centre. I trust that these trees will be replaced as semi - mature standards of large canopied trees in the detailed landscape scheme, which has not been submitted.

So sufficient space should be given for the trees to grow.

regards


Patrick
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